

## INTEGRITY - SERVICE - HONOR

## POINT PLEASANT BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT





ROBERT J. KOWALEWSKI Chief of Police PHONE (732) 892-0500 FAX (732) 892-0088

March 27, 2025

Dr. Caesar DePaço Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. 29 Rockaway Road Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

Dear Dr. DePaço,

On behalf of myself and my fellow officers, I want to express our deepest gratitude to you, Deanna, and Summit Nutritionals International for your generosity and unwavering support of the Point Pleasant Beach Police Department. Your incredibly generous donation of fifteen thousand dollars for police bicycles is truly appreciated.

As you know, our bike unit and patrols play a vital role in enforcing laws that impact the quality of life and safety of both residents and visitors of Point Pleasant Beach. Your thoughtful contribution will greatly enhance our ability to serve and protect our community.

I continue to be amazed by your kindness, selflessness, and dedication to this department and the Borough of Point Pleasant Beach. Your generosity does not go unnoticed, and we are truly privileged to have your ongoing support.

With sincere appreciation,

Robet J. Kanalenski

Robert J. Kowalewski

Chief of Police